
November 2023 Newsletter

Please visit our website at www.gibault.org to ​stay connected with our campuses. 
You can now access our newsletters, Messengers, and Annual Reports directly from the site.

OCTOBER WAS ALL ABOUT HALLOWEEN

 
The Campagna Campus

Halloween Edition

​The kids at Campagna kicked off the month with a
unit decorating contest, with the older boys winning
the best decorations. They filled the month with
Halloween arts and crafts, a pumpkin decorating
contest, and cookie decorating. The staff also
decorated their doors, and the kids got involved and
voted on the best Halloween door. The month
culminated in trick or treating around campus. 

  

The Terre Haute Campus
Halloween Edition

The kids on the Terre Haute campus also had a fun
month of Halloween celebrations. During the month,
the kids painted pumpkins and other fun Halloween
arts and crafts, judged staff door decorations, and
trick or treated around campus. The corporate
building hosted a haunted house for our older
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children, staff had fun scaring the kids and the kids
seemed to enjoy being spooked.

 

McGivney Health Care Center
Halloween Edition

The residents, staff, and staff children got in on the
fun and had a wonderful Halloween celebration with
great food and costumes.

 

AROUND CAMPUS AND THE COMMUNITY

The Arts
The ABLE kids have been busy in the art classroom. They painted ceiling tiles,

which are now on display in the classroom.

 



 

Annual Staff Fall Festival

On October 27th, Terre Haute hosted our annual
staff fall festival for Gibault board members, staff,
and their families. Along with great weather and
food, there were activities for staff children, and
door prizes for staff. 

 

Golfing in October

The Fishers K of C council #6923 held their

29th Annual Golf Scramble. Proceeds from
the event benefited our children. One of our
resident Golf Pros, Keith Madley, Director of
Marketing and Community Relations,
attended the event. 

 
  ​The Christmas Wish List can be found on our

website under the donate tab, In-Kind Donations. 
You can email melissa.reed@gibault.org to arrange

for pick up or delivery of your gifts. Please visit us at

the Campagna Campus on Saturday, December 2nd

from 10a-1p central for gift drop off. We will also be
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at the mid-year Indiana Knights of Columbus

meeting in French Lick on December 8th & 9th to
collect any donations. Thank you for helping us

make this a bright Christmas for
​our children.

 

Campus Business...

In other exciting news, the Terre Haute Campus and Campagna Campus have received CARF
accreditation. This is a three-year accreditation, which is the highest awarded. In addition, both
campuses are preparing for our upcoming June 2024 COA accreditation. Both accreditations
denote that we are a quality residential treatment program (QRTP), which we need to be to
accept and treat children.

We love our staff!

Staff on both campuses participate in a monthly drawing so that two lucky staff members
receive an extra $100.00 on their paycheck. In addition, the Terre Haute Campus also does a
monthly drawing for the coveted Kroc’s Meat Tray. This is one of the most talked about
drawings on campus. Congratulations to the October staff winners!

 
Providing life-changing opportunities for children, adults,

families and communities.
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